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I am against this proposoal. Oregon has had a succesful mail in voteting system that 

has made voting available for those with accessability issues - both disabled, elderly, 

and working adults that do not have the luxery to take off work to participate in in-

person voting. Should this move forward it is a step backward and a blow to those 

who believe in this country and believe in ensuring voting is accessible to it's citizens.  


